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Phonics and early reading workshop for parents – Thursday 23rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend an information workshop in order to share our approach to teaching 
phonics and early reading including how parents and carers can supporting this at home.  Supporting phonics and 
reading at home has a significant impact on the progress the children make in school. 
 
Phonics and early reading has become a particular focus within education with the government bringing in the 
expectation for all schools to adopt a ‘validated’ phonics scheme. 
 
We would encourage all parents to attend these workshops, it is not just for parents with children in EYFS or 
KS1.  Children of all ages may still have gaps in their learning in relation to phonics and early reading. 
 
We will have three times to choose from, the same presentation will be given at each with a chance to ask 
questions: 
 

 Thursday 23rd November 2023 - 9:15am – in the school hall. 

 Thursday 23rd November 2023 - 2:15pm – in the school hall. 

 Thursday 23rd November 2023 – 7pm – online. 
 
Please could you let us know which workshop you are able to attend by completing the form below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/UdWPFUMbdG 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Heather Taylor 
(EYFS and phonics lead) 
 
Mr Dan Ross 
(Headteacher) 
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